Telephone: Central G490
(4 Lines)

95, Bothwell Street,

Glasgow,C.2

b

8th October, 1936
&ddon,
I am obliged for your letter of

ﬂﬂtant and note that Mr. Douglas has discussed the
I think he was probably prepared for

§° which you state the Committee have come to, but
i@ sure that he will appreciate the reasons as well
*toous treatment he would receive at your hands.

' I heard from his partner, Mr, Ramsey,
ing that they will now probably bring out the
nstead and as that vessel is only due for Boiler
will be quite a simple case,

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

/@ P L

m. E'q. ’
WDON.



